
Walter  (Thu, 27 Sep at 4:28 PM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Dear Fox, 
  
I am writing to follow up with you about PDC Complaint No. 27641 (Spokane Home Builders’ Association). I 
understand that as of May 2018, the SHBA has filed untimely Form C-6 disclosures revealing over $1,500 in 
independent support for various campaigns leading up to the November 2017 general election. 
  
This message is to notify you on behalf of our client, Karen Hardy, that she intends to proceed with a citizen 
action against the SHBA if PDC does not take action on this complaint. 
  
Please feel free to follow up concerning any question. Best regards, 
  
Walter 
 


